
FiMINT offers students*, postgraduates* und professors* the 
opportunity to get to know women* from the various MINT areas 
at the University of Paderborn. 

Why FiMINT? 

Women* in technical and scientific subjects value the 
networking among each other, as they are underrepresented. 
For Women*, networking can be the decisive piece of the puzzle 
within the scientific community and promote a target carer 
start.  With FiMINT we create the right opportunities together: 
At podium discussions, round table meetings or company visits, 
cantacts are made, carer opportunities discussed, carer paths 
presented and possible stumbling blocks removed.  

Thanks FiMINT, Students* can already promote their academic 
success during their studies through the mutual exchange of 
information and experiences. 

When does FiMINT take place? 
We invite all MINT women* to a "meet & eat" in the Mensula 
on 15.05.2023. At lunchtime we want to give you the 
opportunity to get to know each other, to network and 
to start a conversation.

„meet & eat“ 15.05.2023 

12:00 p.m.-13:30 p.m. (Mensula) 

Registration until 12.05. by E-Mail to fgi@upb.de 

Further Information at: www.upb.de/fimint 
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